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TO: Practical Nurses and Employers 

FROM: PA State Board of Nursing 

RE: SPECIAL NOTICE: LPN Display Portion of License Retained by Employer 
 

 
At its July 17, 2014 meeting the Board voted to suspend the enforcement of 
the requirement in the third sentence of Section 21.156(c) that an employer 
retain the display portion of an employee’s license. Licenses may be verified 
online at w w w . p a l s . p a . g o v / v e r i f y .  The remaining provisions of 
Section 21.156 (c) are still in effect. 

http://www.pals.pa.gov/verify

